Life and Work — August 21, 2022

Upcoming Newsletter: The summer may still be in full swing but the fall season for St.
James is just around the corner. This means that it is time to get started on the fall
edition of "The Visitor". We would like to hear from our committees, members and staff
about upcoming events coming up and other news that the members of St. James may
like to know about. Please send a short article about all the great happenings, 200-300
words, by Friday, September 9, 2022. Please send it to Glen at:
gpwarren98@yahoo.com. He looks forward to hearing from you.

Annual Communion on the Beach: Thursday, August 25 at 7 pm: It is time for our
annual beach communion hosted by our Forest Church group. We will gather on August
25 at 7 pm at Middle Cove Beach. Dress for the weather and bring a chair or blanket to
sit on. See you there.

Welcome Sunday, September 18: This year we are setting aside a special Sunday to
welcome everyone back from summer fun to welcome folks who are new to the area,
especially any students, for you to welcome friends, neighbours, co-workers, family
members, workout buddies to come along with you to the service. There will be food
and fellowship after worship, and we encourage various church groups to set up a table
to tell folks about what is coming up. This would be a great chance for the UCW or
AQOTS or the Guitar Group or the Young Adult Group to share what they are up to and
perhaps gain some new members. For more info, contact Paul Walsh or Rev. James

Aurora Women’s Choir in CBS is holding auditions for the 2022/2023 Season: In
person auditions will be held on Sunday, August 28th from 7:00-9:00pm at Topsail
United Church in CBS. Video auditions will be accepted until August 28th. For more
information and to register for an audition, please contact Abra
(ensemble@shallaway.ca)
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